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A Change in Scenery in the 
Southport Community

Throughout the month of August, Southport visitors 
noticed a high level of construction vehicles as the 
demolition of the Warehouse Building began!
Prior to when Southport Aerospace was formed in 
1991, the Warehouse Building was used for storage 
and distribution of the base’s uniforms and kits. In the 
time since, the Warehouse Building was utilized for 
manufacturing and storage by Atkins & Pearce Inc., 
NutriPea, Cobbe’s Plumbing & Heating LTD., and 
Roquette.

The decision to have the Warehouse Building 
demolished and the site leveled was made in 
preparation for future growth!
The demolition has certainly changed Southport’s 
scenery, but was the first step towards welcoming 
many new and exciting projects to the community! 



Southport.ca

@SouthportMB

@SouthportAirport

Stay in the Loop at Southport!

Stay informed through Southport's social media 
accounts for tenant updates, events, and 30th 

anniversary celebrations.

In August, the focus of the Facilities Maintenance 
Team's remained on residential unit renovations 
in order to have them completed before the 
winter season. 
At the end of August, the team said goodbye to 
their seasonal students who supported the team 
throughout the summer. The students worked 
hard through various tasks and projects while 
continuously taking care of and watering the 
flowers that beautify the Southport community 
for all to enjoy. Thank you for all the hard work, 
Faith Buhler and Brooklyn Buhler!
Southport thanks the Facilities Maintenance 
Team for their continuous hard work and 
dedication in maintaining the community, 
making it a beautiful place to live, work, and 
play.

Facilities Update 

Gru and His Minions Take Over 
Southport
Every summer, Southport shows its appreciation to the 
residential tenants that call Southport home. 
On Wednesday, August 24, Southport once again 
partnered with Prairie City Cinema, to provide the 
newly released Illuminations film, Minions: Rise of 
Gru, and complimentary drinks and popcorn for all 
Southport residents and staff.
The annual residential tenant appreciation event 
has continued to be a great way to connect with our 
tenants and showcase our growing community.
Southport looks forward to future events and thanks 
Prairie City Cinema for making this night very 
successful!

https://southport.ca/
https://southport.ca/
https://twitter.com/SouthportMB
https://twitter.com/SouthportMB
https://www.facebook.com/southportairport
https://www.facebook.com/southportairport
https://centralplainsrecplex.com/12/bowling


Construction Continues at 
Centennaire South - New  
Listings Available Now
Construction of Southport’s two brand new duplexes 
continues in Southport’s 42 lot development, 
Centennaire South!
In August, the plumbing and wiring were roughed in, 
and the drywall installed!
Ready for lease NOW for November occupancy! If 
you are interested in calling a Centennaire South unit 
home, visit Southport’s website or contact Southport’s 
Property Management Team to apply today!

Learn More 

Southport's Annual Yard 
Beautification Wraps Up

At the end of August, Southport completed the third 
and final yard beautification check and awarded gift 
cards, from local businesses to this month’s winners. 
To wrap up the summer contest, one residential tenant 
was chosen as the overall winner. Bonnie and Brian 
Ginter was the lucky winner, receiving a gift card to 
Our Farm!
Congratulations Bonnie and Brian, and thank you 
to all tenants for your hard work and dedication to 
making Southport a beautiful community to live in.

204.428.6030

propertymanagement@southport.ca

Southport.ca

Newsletter Quiz!
Southport recently demolished the Warehouse 
Building! Tell us what the building was primarily 
used for and be entered to win a Southport branded 
prize! Need a hint? Search through the pages of this 
newsletter!

Send Us Your Answer!
Email: marketing@southport.ca 

Message: @SouthportAirport on Facebook

https://southport.ca/79/houses-for-rent-near-portage-la-prairie-centennaire-south
mailto:propertymanagement%40southport.ca?subject=
https://southport.ca/
http://www.southport.ca


Southport Employees Head to 
the Course

On August 25, the Annual Central Plains Cancer 
Services Charity Golf Classic was held at the Portage 
Golf Club!
Along with a sponsorship, Southport also entered a 
team of staff members who got to enjoy an afternoon 
soaking up the sun and having fun! 
Members of the Southport team were also set up on 
hole 6 testing the golfer’s skills with a plane toss. 
The teams were asked who could throw the plane the 
furthest amongst their teammates for a bonus entry for 
a chance to win a pair of 9-hole rounds of golf, free 
cart rental, and two sleeves of golf balls at Southport 
Golf Club.
The Southport team had a blast with all of the golfers 
and look forward to next year!

Tenant Feature: 
Southern Health-Santé Sud - EMS

In coordination with Southport’s Tenant Feature 
of the Month, Southport staff dropped off flowers, 
coffee, and treats to the staff at Southern Health-
Santé Sud - EMS.
The first responders from Southern Health-Santé 
Sud – EMS are very important in the community 
as they are the first medical responders to 
emergency situations and must react without 
delay, so patients’ symptoms and injuries don’t 
deteriorate. They provide emergency care to 
those in need and their primary duty is to save 
the life of the victim. 
Southport thanks Southern Health-Santé Sud - 
EMS for their critical care support for the region. 

Central Plains RecPlex on the  
Big Screen!

The popcorn is popping, movies are playing, and 
Central Plains RecPlex is advertising at Prairie City 
Cinema. 
Visit the theatre and keep your eyes out for Southport 
advertisements!

Watch Now 

https://www.careersinaviation.ca/location/southport-mb/
https://youtu.be/rN3YBl1SG2o


Pamela Ducharme
Clubhouse Cook,  

Southport Golf Club

Jaivan Dupont
Customer Service Representative,  

Central Plains RecPlex

Julia-Ann Juba
Customer Service Representative,  

Central Plains RecPlex

Welcome to the 
Southport Team 
Welcoming New Staff
Southport would like to welcome several new and returning employees to the team, and also congratulate 
employee promotions. Each of these employees bring experience and talent that will serve them well in their 
new positions at Southport. If you see one of these new faces around the community, be sure to give them a 
wave. Welcome all, to the Southport team!

Tori Nabess
Customer Service Representative,  

Central Plains RecPlex

Applications will be accepted until the positions are filled.

Services Coordinator, Properties
As a Services Coordinator, Properties, you will be a liason between 
customers and maintenance personnel. Full-time, term (October 1, 2022 
- March 31, 2023).

Apply Now 

Southport 
Is Hiring!
It's an exciting and rewarding opportunity to be a part of Southport!
Do you have what it takes? Tell us why you consider yourself to be a creative thinker and innovator, and turn your 
potential into performance. To learn more about each of the position's responsibilities, requirements, and benefits, 
click the respective buttons below!

Cleaning Service Technician
As a Cleaning Service Technician, you will be responsible for cleaning and 
sanitizing offices, meeting rooms, bathrooms, kitchens, dining and public 
areas. Full-time and part-time postitions available.

Apply Now 

https://southport.ca/146/services-coordinator-properties
https://southport.ca/104/careers-at-southport
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SouthportGolfClub.ca

@SouthportGolfClub

204.428.6030

Stay in the Swing of Things!

Stay informed through the Southport Golf Club's  
social media accounts for facility updates, events, 
specials, and promotions.

Dine with Southport Golf Club

Time for dinner! Why not Southport Golf Club!
Summer is slowly coming to an end, whether you 
dread the seasonal change or love it. With the season 
changing, the Southport Golf Club will soon be 
closed, so make sure you don’t miss your chance to 
try it for yourself or order your favourites!
Click below to see the clubhouse menu!

Clubhouse Menu 

Twilight Golf Special

Spend your evenings on the greens at Southport Golf 
Club and take advantage of our Twilight Special!
Enjoy a 9-hole round of golf after 6:00 PM, for just 
$15 plus tax. The Twilight Special will be available 
until the end of the 2022 golf season.*
*Twilight Special is not available on Tuesdays.

https://southportgolfclub.ca/3/tee-times
https://southportgolfclub.ca/
https://southportgolfclub.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/southportgolfclub
https://www.facebook.com/southportgolfclub
https://southportgolfclub.ca/5/driving-range
https://southportgolfclub.ca/uploads/files/Southport%20Golf%20Club_Clubhouse%20Menu_2022(1).pdf
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Discount Day Returns to 
Central Plains RecPlex

Discount Day is back on September 29! 
Save 20% on all membership purchases and renewals. 
PLUS, be entered to win your membership for free!* 
Click below to learn more!
*Central Plains RecPlex family memberships are not 
eligible for the draw.

@CentralPlainsRecPlex

204.428.6050

@CentralPlainsRecPlex

Stay on Track!

Stay informed through the Central Plains RecPlex's  
social media accounts for facility updates, events, and 
promotions.

Learn More 
Member of the Month

Every month at Central Plains RecPlex, we’ll be 
featuring a Member of the Month who shows 
dedication to their fitness goals. 
The Member of the Month for August is Randi Barwick!
Randi has been an active member of Central Plains 
RecPlex for the past four years. The journey began for 
Randi when she lost 100 lbs in a year! Now she strives 
towards her goal of being as strong and as lean as she 
can get! Her motto is, “Gym is life”! Congratulations 
Randi!

Central Plains RecPlex 
Selfie Contest

Get in the GROOVE with Central Plains RecPlex.
From September 13 - 30, take a selfie in front 
of the artwork and tag us in your photos  
@centralplainsrecplex and use #RecFlex for a chance 
to win a RecPlex prize!
Artwork by Meghan Thomson.

https://www.facebook.com/CentralPlainsRecPlex
https://www.facebook.com/CentralPlainsRecPlex
https://www.instagram.com/centralplainsrecplex/
https://centralplainsrecplex.com/news.asp?id=209


CFPD Advertisement Sponsorship
The Community Foundation of Portage and District (CFPD) ran an 
advertisement in the Graphic Leader highlighting Portage Service 
for Seniors.
The CFPD provided funding to Portage Service for Seniors to upgrade 
kitchen equipment in three separate kitchens, each producing meals 
and processing food donations. The upgraded equipment allows 
their staff to prepare the food more efficiently, properly store dry 
goods and leftovers, and meet new healthy standards. 
Southport proudly sponsors these monthly advertisements, as the 
CFPD is one of Southport’s key community partners.

Corporate Social 
Responsibility
What is Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR)?
CSR is a business approach that contributes to sustainable development by delivering economic, social, and 
environmental benefits for all stakeholders. Southport takes pride in its ability to support various community 
organizations and initiatives through donations, sponsorships, volunteerism, scholarships, and much more!

Terry Fox Day Donation
On August 1, Manitoba celebrated Terry Fox Day. The day saw 
the closure of the office as staff honoured a great man, a great 
foundation, and a great cause.
In recognition, Southport donated $500 towards The Terry Fox 
Foundation. The foundation makes life-changing differences in 
the lives of cancer patients and their families across Canada and 
beyond.

Southport Volunteers at the Annual 
Portage la Prairie Potato Festival
On August 5, members of the Southport team headed to Republic 
Park to help setup for the 2022 Annual Portage la Prairie Potato 
Festival. Staff helped set up tables and chairs in the vendor area, 
rearrange picnic tables, and assemble the fence surrounding the 
area.
Southport is excited to see the festival return after a two-year hiatus 
and is proud to support the event once more! 



Manitoba Aerospace Annual Golf 
Tournament Sponsorship
Southport attended the annual Manitoba Aerospace Golf 
Tournament. All proceeds from the tournament went towards the 
Manitoba Aerospace Student Endowment Fund. 
It was a great day of networking and fun, while raising funds that 
assist secondary and post-secondary students in achieving their 
career goals.
Southport proudly supports this tournament and the efforts of 
Manitoba Aerospace in encouraging youth to pursue careers in the 
aerospace industry.

Corporate Social 
Responsibility

Southport Supports Miracle Treat Day
Miracle Treat Day, a day that encourages the public to help raise 
money for children in need while also enjoying sweet ice cream, 
returned on August 11. The day sees all contributions made directly 
help kids in the community from the local Children’s Miracle 
Network member hospital.
To support the Children’s Health Foundation and local hospitals, 
the Southport team bought Blizzards for all staff members to enjoy! 

Central Plains Cancer Services Charity 
Golf Classic
Southport sponsored a hole at Central Plains Cancer Services 
Charity Golf Classic where golfers participated in a plane toss for 
the chance to win a pair of 9-hole rounds of golf, free cart rental, 
and two sleeves of golf balls at Southport Golf Club. 
The golf classic resulted in over $16,000 being raised in support of 
cancer patients and their families in our community.
Southport proudly supports Central Plains Cancer Services and their 
constant support of families and cancer patients in our community. 

Total 2022-23 Contributions
43,867.00


